
 
 

 
 
 

AAA4 BULLETIN 

 
 
AAA4 has been experiencing a cash flow delay due to fiscal realignment and year-end closeout 
difficulties. No Funded Partner is obligated to expend AAA4 funds prior to receiving confirmation 
from the Agency that reimbursement is forthcoming. However, AAA4 requires that any Funded 
Partner electing to temporarily suspend or reduce the provision of services on or after July 
1, 2024, to notify the Agency in writing. 
 
Please contact your Regional Services Specialist (RSS) or the AAA4 Program Administrator, 
Maggie Borowiak, if you plan to suspend or reduce contract services for any length of time due to 
the cash flow delay. 
 
Any questions regarding outstanding obligations should be directed to the Fiscal Department or 
to Shirley Mohammed at (916) 710-8364. 

TO:  AAA4 Funded Partners NO: A4B2024-04 
SUBJECT:   
Funding Delays   

 

DATE ISSUED:   
November 15, 2024 

REFERENCES:   
N/A 

SUPERSEDES:   
N/A  

PROGRAMS AFFECTED: 
[X] ALL     [  ] Title III-B      [  ] Title III C-1      [  ] Title III C-2      [  ] Title III-D 
[  ] Title III-E      [  ] HICAP      [  ] OTO      [  ] Other 
PURPOSE OF BULLETIN: 
[  ]  Amend Policy or Procedure    [  ]  Clarification    [X] Information:   
FOR INQUIRIES CONTACT:   
Shirley Mohammed, Controller (916) 710-8364 or AAA4 Fiscal Team at fiscal@agencyonaging4.org 

 
 

PLACE DATE 
“RECEIVED” HERE 
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